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Dear Legislators, 

 

I emphatically reject HB 3362!  You must represent We The People, or else you won’t 

remain in office for very long.  Oregonians have repeatedly rejected taxes on sales, 

when brought to a public vote.  Do not subvert our position by supporting this bill.  

Vote No on HB 3362! 

 

Furthermore, we do not trust ODOT’s administrative skills.  With their current M.O., 

they would and could never have enough capital to operate successfully. Every 

single project of theirs, in the end, has come millions of dollars over budget.  This 

carelessness would never be tolerated in the private sector; likewise, this should not 

be permitted to continue in the public sector.  Do not support another lame tax.  Let 

us instead, demand fiscal responsibility from ODOT. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Brittell 


